





WILSON ROAD TO CLOSE MARCH 1

Effective March 1, 1972, Wilson Road will be closed to all
non-NAL traffic. Non-authorized traffic will be turned away by
NAL guards at the west Wilson Road gate house. The gate at the
eastern Wilson Road entrance will be closed at all times. Employ-
ees' cars displaying the NAL logo will be admitted, as will persons;
on authentic NAL business. Business and construction people will
be stopped and required to give the nature of their business and
their destination on the NAL site.

This step is necessary because construction has made traffic ...Wilson Road closing
hazardous. The increased activity now presents a real safety effective March 1...
problem and requires that Wilson Road be closed. Photo by Tim Fielding, NAL

Until March 1, NAL guards are distributing courtesy cards announcing the closing. It is
suggested that persons accustomed to using Wilson Road should begin at once to use alternate
routes. Other roads in the immediate NAL area are shown on the map below. Two suggested alter-
nates for reaching Route 59 are Kirk Road to Butterfield Road to 59, or Kirk Road to Averill-
Barton Road to U. S. 38 to 59. The numbers on the map indicate speed limits in force on NAL
roads.

(Map by Bruce Bedell, DUSAF)
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